

| ITEM | ACTION | OWNER | UPDATE |
|--------------------------------------|---|----------|--|
| Carried over actions: 2018/19 | | | |
| 7.2 | MH to raise concerns about placement student access to counselling services at the Wellbeing Steering Group | MH | Ongoing – to be raised at next meeting |
| 7.5 | MH to explore examples of good practice at other SUs relating to the Equal Access to Education Policy. | MH | Contacts made. Ongoing |
| Carried over actions: July 2019 | | | |
| 3.1.3 | MC to meet with DF to discuss lecture capture projects | MC | Ongoing |
| 3.1.3 | SF to meet with MC to discuss lecture capture projects | SF | Ongoing |
| 6.1.1 | MC and GD to discuss international student support options | MC | Ongoing |
| Carried Over Actions: August 2019 | | | |
| 7.1.1 | MH to circulate plans to measure KPIS for Drug Harm Reduction Campaign. | MH | Ongoing. |
| Carried Over Actions: September 2019 | | | |
| 4.1 | SS to share information on Christmas 'adoption' scheme with Officers | SS | Complete |
| New Actions: October 2019 | | | |
| 2.2 | All members to share ideas for improvements in ARU equality, diversity and inclusivity provision | All | |
| 2.3 | Caroline Hill to be added to the membership of the Student Matters Committee | EH | Complete |
| 3.1.4 | Faculty Forums for Science and Engineering to be shared on the Angliastudent.com website | EL | |
| 5.3 | All members to complete / share ACW Bloody Mess survey | All | |
| 5.4 | All members to complete / share FLY Sustainability skills survey | All | |
| 5.4 | FLY to meet with BM to update and share information re: Paramedic Support campaign | FLY | |
| 5.4 | IL to meet with RW / AD / CP to discuss possible SU Christmas day events | IL | |
| 6 | EH to open voting for budgets online – all members to vote | EH / All | Complete (14 / 26 voted) |
| 7.2 | All members to suggest NSS charities for promotional / incentive purposes | All | |
| 7.3 | ACW to propose a Canvas pop up to warn against external essay support companies | ACW | |

| | | | |
|-----|---|---------|--|
| 7.5 | IL / AJ to meet with BM to discuss interdisciplinary working in HEMS | IL / AJ | |
| 7.9 | CH to meet with MC to discuss options for a 3D campus map to support accessibility. | CH / MC | |